

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

City Council Endorsement – Councillor D. Hill – Candidacy for FCM Board of Directors' Third Vice-President

Recommendation of the Committee

That Saskatoon City Council endorse Councillor Darren Hill in his candidacy for Third Vice President of the Federation of Canadian Municipalities at the upcoming annual convention.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on March 18, 2019 was advised by Councillor Hill during verbal updates, of his intent to run for Third Vice-President of the Federation of Canadian Municipalities Board of Directors, to be elected at the annual convention in Quebec May 30 – June 2, 2019.

Your Committee was in unanimous support to endorse his candidacy and accordingly, submits the above recommendation.